McClenagan, Laura

Subject: FW: Comments Pertaining to PLN-11181-CUP

From: helen dinsmore <dinsmoh11@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 2, 2022 8:52 AM

To: Mayor, Jordan <Jordan.Mayor@icf.com>; planningclerk@co.humboldt.ca.us;
Subject: Re: Comments Pertaining to PLN-11181-CUP

To all,

The Dinsmore Family, who owns property accessed via a portion of Bear Creek Road, fully support this request sent to
the Humboldt County Planning Commission. | am one of the few who attempt to repair the worst of the damage each
year and am never compensated for the work | do.

Doug Dinsmore
707.499.8485



